Lisa Clausen

From: Public Council Inbox

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 9.54 AM

To: '‘Madge'

Subject: RE: Annexation of Balance of Unincorporated North Highline

Thank you for your message to the Burien City Council. It will be included in the Correspondence for the Record for an
upcoming City Council meeting.

L. Clausen
Burien City Manager’s Office

From: Madge [mailto:schoolbusdriver401 @comcast.net]

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 5:18 PM

To: Public Council Inbox

Subject: Annexation of Balance of Unincorporated North Highline

Council Members;

Quite sometime prior to the partial annexation of North Highline, I spoke with a council member and he assured
me that Burien would annex the south half of our area and then in a second wave annex the balance of our small
community. I WANT to be part of Burien... I shop in Burien, my medical care in in Burien... my job is in
Burien. I FEEL part of Burien.

My husband and I were terribly disappointed to not be included in the first area annexed. As one among many
area residents who wishes to be part of Burien, my husband and I encourage Burien to move forward to annex

us into the city we already feel we belong to.

Sincerely,
Madelyn Bloom
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